
August 9, 2017

To Whom it May Concern

This letter is to certify that Bradford Academy is currently using a SonicWALL 
NSA 4600 firewall with content filtering for internet content and bandwidth 
management.  By utilizing the NSA 4600, the school has been able to ensure 
that students are unable to access inappropriate websites in compliance with 
CIPA guidelines.  Attached is a screenshot, taken on August 9, 2017, verifying 
that content filtering is currently in place.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Kevin Morin
Macro Connect, Inc.

Content filtering screen shot:




